
For	more	information,	contact:	
Gary	Janson,	City	of	Wichita,	316.268.4450	

Jeri	Biehler,	KTA	Communications	Manager,	316.652.2728	

	
	
June	12,	2017	
	

Access	to	East	Kellogg	toll	plaza	to	change	
	

	
	

	
WICHITA,	Kan.	–	Access	to	the	Kansas	Turnpike’s	East	Kellogg	toll	plaza	will	change	on	June	15	
due	to	the	opening	of	the	south	frontage	road,	west	of	Webb	Road,	and	the	impending	removal	
of	the	original	ramp	to	the	toll	plaza	from	eastbound	Kellogg.	Specific	changes	effective	June	15	
(weather	permitting)	include:	

• The	toll	plaza	will	remain	open	to	local	traffic	via	the	new	south	frontage	road.	
• An	official	detour	directing	eastbound	Kellogg	traffic	to	the	K-96	toll	plaza	will	be	

provided	for	non-local	traffic	desiring	to	access	the	Turnpike.	
• Westbound	Kellogg	will	use	the	U-turn	at	Rock	Road	then	stay	on	the	south	frontage	

road	to	access	the	toll	plaza.	

Drivers	are	encouraged	to	plan	ahead	and	stay	informed	to	improve	their	travel	during	these	
changes	and	throughout	the	project.	More	information	is	available	at	www.e54ict.com	and	via	
Twitter	at	@E54ict.	

###	
About	East	Kellogg	Improvements:		
East	Kellogg	improvements	is	a	multi-year	partnership	between	the	City	of	Wichita,	Kansas	Department	of	
Transportation	and	Kansas	Turnpike	Authority.	Construction	on	the	first	East	Kellogg	Improvement	project	started	
in	August	2015,	including	a	redesigned	Kellogg	and	Webb	intersection	and	widening	of	Kellogg	from	Webb	to	
Greenwich.	A	second	project,	started	in	2016,	will	continue	widening	Kellogg	to	a	six-lane	freeway	between	
Greenwich	and	K-96.	In	addition,	new	ramps	will	be	constructed	for	southbound	I-35/KTA	to	westbound	US	54	and	
eastbound	US	54	to	both	northbound	and	southbound	I-35/KTA.	Both	projects	are	expected	to	be	complete	in	late	
2021,	weather	permitting.		


